
From: Neil Haslam   

Sent: 31 July 2015 11:04 
To: Jeni Jackson 

Subject: Keep Pyrford Green 
We are very concerned about the proposed development in the Aviary Rd and Lovelace drive 

areas. We all bought house in Pyrford over the years because it was Green and do not want 

this to change. 

The infrastructure is not appropriate in any way and it would totally spoil and devalue the 

properties 

Please re think this proposal 

Cynthia and Neil Haslam 
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